
CEPP meeting November 14, 2012 
Minutes 
 
In attendance: Michael Arnush (Chair), Chris Kopec, Josh Ness, Bill Lewis, Peter von 
Allmen, Hope Casto, Benjamin Bechand (’14), Emily Kowal (’13) 
 
1. Minutes approved from 11/7 
2. Minutes discussed, minor revisions, approved from 10/24 
3. Assessment Steering committee proposal to IPPC: 

• CEPP discussed the proposal from Sarah Goodwin (Faculty Assessment 
Coordinator) to IPPC and requested that the Assessment Steering Committee, 
which is a CEPP subcommittee through the ’12-’13 academic year, become a 
standing subcommittee of IPPC. 

• CEPP discussed the membership of this committee and the on-going needs 
for assessment related to educational policy review, formulation, and 
implementation. 

4. Dean’s Card Revision 
• CEPP discussed rewording the options for the student information question 

on gender; the appropriate section for the question on the degree of 
challenge of the course; whether methods of evaluating student performance 
could be separated into two sections on feedback and assignments; whether 
to keep or remove the question on returning graded work in reasonable time. 
 


